




The SUSTAINS Act, and natural capital accounting broadly, are dangerous policies which threaten 
fundamental American rights like private property. We are concerned that NRCS is concurrently 
running FY25 funding applications while also going through a regulatory process which impacts 
these funding mechanisms. 
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